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NEXT MEETING: BARCROFT RESIDENTS
TO SHARE. TRAVEL EXPERIENCES
IN COMMUNITY "SLIDE SHOW".

In what is developing into a neigh-
borhood tradition, the January
meeting of the Association will
feature the slides and commentary
of several Barcroft residents on
their travels. Areas and topics
scheduled to be discussed and pic-
tured are Japan, European folklore,
and the U.S. Park system.

All are invited to attend and bring
slides that they feel might be of
interest to the audience. Call
Phyllis Kinsey (892-5962) for more
details or just show up with your
slides.

As usual, meeting time is the first
Thursday of the month, January 4th,

8PM, at the Barcroft Community House,

8th and Buchanan Streets.

CHRISTMAS PARTY A SUCCESS!

The December 7th Community Christ-
mas celebration proved to be an
enjoyable evening for all who came,
especially the children. We would
like to thank especially the members
of the Wakefield High School Band
who provided musical entertainment.
Many thanks to all who assisted

in preparing for the occasion.

FUN FOR_CHILDREN AT THE COLUMBIA
PIKE LIBRARY.

For those Barcroft parents who often
have bored preschool children on
their hands, the Columbia Pike
Iibrary (816 South Walter Reed Drive
/920-6440) has a regular Wednesday
program of story telling and movies.
Story hour commences at 10:30AM and
movies are shown at 2 and 4PM. Simi-
lar programs are held at the Central

Library (527-4777) and other Branches.

HAPPY NEW YEAR
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GOT A PROBLEM WITH THE COUNTY GOVERNMENT?
TELL IT TO THE BOSSLADY!

In a departure from tradition, the new
Chairperson of the County Board, Dorothy
Grotos, has announced that she is setting
aside regular times to meet with County
citizens concerning their complaints,
problems and advice.

If citizens (including County employees)
wish to speak with Mrs. Grotos in confi-
dence, she will be available in her
County Board office from 9-12 noon by
appointment on Mondays and the same morn-
ing hours on Wednesdays without appoint-
ment.

Mrs. Grotos stressed that these hours are
not all-inclusive, and that she would be
very willing to meet with individual
citizens and groups whenever needed and
practical.

For further information and to set an
appointment, contact the’ County  Board
offices at 558-2261.

SHORT AND SWEET: Due to the distractions
of the Holidays, the related scarcity of
community news, and the general need to
conserve energy by keeping hot air indoors
this month's Newsletter is only one pagev.




